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       BIDBURY INFANT SCHOOL

Fraser Road

Bedhampton

Havant

Hampshire

PO9 3EF

Headteacher:  Tarnia Townshend 




Telephone:  
     023 92483336
Chair of Governors: Paul Barber




Fax:

     023 92486815








  e-mail: adminoffice@bidbury-inf.hants.sch.uk
________________________________________________________________________________________________
22nd April 2021
Dear Parents/Carers

Parent Consultations – Diamond – Wednesday 28th April 2021
Unfortunately due to COVID preventative measures still being in place we are unable to meet face to face but we are delighted to be able to offer you a ten minute telephone parent consultation with your child’s class teacher to discuss their progress to date and their next steps.
Please indicate your preferred time on the slip below as well as the number you would like us to call you on.  Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  We will ring between the times you have chosen – if you can do both times please tick them both.  
Yours sincerely,

T Townshend

Headteacher
(------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Parent Consultation Telephone Appointments

Spring Term

Diamond Class – Wednesday 28th April 2021
Child’s name ______________________________________

Parental Contact Name ____________________
Tel. No. _______________________

	Time
	1.30 – 3.30pm
	3.30 – 5.30pm

	Please tick all those you could do
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